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Tuesday 24th February, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to outline our plans for re-opening the school.  This will be done in three stages 
over the next two weeks. 
 
Thursday 24th February 

 School will re-open for the children of key/critical workers in years 4, 5 and 6 and 
vulnerable children in years 4, 5 and 6 only. 

 All children who attend nursery will be able to return to school. 

 Breakfast club will not be available. 
 
Monday 1st March 

 School will re-open for all other children of key/critical workers or vulnerable children 
(years 1, 2, 3 and reception). 

 Breakfast club will restart for those children who are in school. 
 
Monday 8th March 

 School will re-open for all children across all year groups. 

 This means that we will revert to a situation where online learning will only be available 
for children who are self-isolating or have an official shielding letter. 

 Breakfast club will continue to be available only for the children of key/critical workers. 
 
Please be reassured that we are following the most up-to-date government guidance and that, 
as always, the safety of children is our first priority.  
 
Next week we shall send out further information on our plans for the full re-opening, including 
reminders about start and finish times. 
 
As you can imagine, this has been a very difficult two weeks. Thank you for your patience and 
understanding throughout this time. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
E.R. Chamberlain, 
Principal 
 
 


